
Mayor’s Report – April 22, 2024 
 

4/15 - meeting with Renewable Company; met with Chairman Dick Williams of Planning and Zoning. 

4/17 - Department Head Meeting; Meeting with Brad Mercer Licking County Planning and Toby Miller to 

discuss flood plain issues; performed my first marriage ceremony in Council Chambers; meeting at Ryan- 

Braden Park to discuss Walk fund raiser; looked at old wooden bleachers at ball field and discussed with 

chairperson Annetta Macedonia about removing them. They were in very dangerous condition and not 

repairable; Randy removed them next day. Attended Civic Association Spring Dinner. 

4/18 - Meeting with organizers of Pirate Fest; Pre-construction meeting for Cranberry Bay; meeting with 

KOA / new manager and discussed some of their flood plain issues. 

4/19 - Met with Kellie Greene - Chair of Community Development Committee. Projects we are working 

on: DORA Plan, Expanding use of IWorq software. These are just a few of the projects the Village is 

working on.  

 

 

May 17, 18 - Pirate Fest – family-friendly event will open on Friday evening at 5:00pm at The Harbor 

Community Center and all day Saturday all around the lake with a treasure chest hunt!  

 

Linda Goodman, Mayor 

 


